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EUGENE RC AERONAUTS — MEETING — TUESDAY JUNE 28. 
 

Tlme 700 PM - PLEASE NOTE - WE WILL BE MEETING AT CINDERELLA FIELD. CRES 

WELL. OR.,. For those of you who have never been there it is easy to find. 
 

Driving Directions to Cinderella: Go south on 1-5 to Creswell exit. Turn left heading east 

Go about 1 mile; Look for Lane county Recycling on the left. Look for white metal gate just 

beyond the Recycling center. There is a Lane County sign on the gate — “Cinderella Park”. 

Map attached. 
 

NEW ALVADORE SITE!! — We are waiting for the grass seed harvest to be completed before we start 

work. depending on the weather, we should be able to start in late July or first part of August. Frank Blain 

would like to have phone numbers of any members who could help on a day’s notice. A map is attached 

for future reference. 
 

CINDERELLA FIELD - On Sunday June 12,2005 a memorial was held for Tim Wagner. About 60 -70 

friends and fiimily members attended. Bill Hastings & Doug McWha put on a barbecue and no one left 

hungry. The field will now officially be know as Tim Wagner Field. There is a trust find set up at Siuslaw 

Valley Bank, Creswell in Tim’s name. The fund will be used to support maintenance and improvements 

to Cinderella. It was quite a turn out for Tim. We continue to improve Cinderella. There is new gravel in 

the parking area. We have removed the metal fencing in the flight box area and replaced with 3 portable 

flight stations. This was done so the fight stations could be moved allowing this area to be mowed. More 

chairs are now available for use. Please put them back in the covered area after you use them. The landing 

strip is always mowed and ready for your use. If you have not flown here, this meeting is a chance to fry 

out the field. 
 

MEETING ATTENDANCE: Last month we only had 15 members present. We have 45 members. 

Discussions were heard and decisions were made on the Alvadore site. The meeting is the only time to 

discuss your interest for the club direction, if you are not present, those that are will be making the 

decisions. Don’t voice your opinions on what you wished the club had done at a later date. 
 

PLANES & PROJECTS - Be sure and bring any planes or other projects that you have been working on. 

Everyone always enjoys seeing what others have been building during the winter months. Also, now is 

the time to bring anything that you may want to trade or sell. 
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MEMBER ITEMS FOR SALE: 

 

Joe Kizer —  Ph 895-5399 — 82043 Hillview Road, Creswell, Or. Has the following items 

Fledgling with Magnum .46. No radio gear. 50” WS. $ 75.00 

2 Lazy Bees. 1 complete with radio gear & motor. Futaba 4 channel radio & charger. Both  

for $ 70.00 

Wild Thing complete ready to fly. Futaba 4 channel radio & charger. All for $ 75.00 

Plus other items — Contact Joe 

Note: If you have any items for sale you can email me at  rjtatuin@msn.com  or mail to me at 

the address below. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ray Tatum — VP Newsletter Editor 
3124 Tanner Park Drive 

Eugene, Or. 97405 
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EUGENE RC AERONAUTS - MEETING - TUESDAY - JULY 26, 2005 
 

Meeting Stan Time: 7:00 PM - PLEASE NOTE - WE WJLL BE MEETING AT 

CINDERELLA FIELD. CRES WELL. OR. 

Driving Directions to Cinderella: Go south on 1-5 to Creswell exit. Turn left heading east 

Go about 1 mile; Look for Lane county Recycling on the left. Look for white metal gate just 

beyond the Recycling center. There is a Lane County sign on the gate — “Cinderella Park”. 
 

Meeting BBQ: Doug McWha and Ray Tatum will be hosting a BBO prior to the meetitw sta fling 

at about 4:30 PM Bring your plane, fly prior to the meeting and enjoy a BBQ. 
 

NEW ALVADORE SITE — Grass seed harvest to be completed by the end of next week, July 29t 

Frank Blain has equipment lined up and ready to start within the next couple of weeks. SITE 

HELP! Frank would like to have phone numbers of any members who could help on a day’s 

notice. Give Frank a call on his cell 954-2342 and let him know when you can be available. There 

is plenty to do and with a little help from each member, we ‘will have the site up and going. Frank 

will discuss additional details and help he needs at the meeting. 
 

CINDERELLA FIELD — We had a reasonable turnout for last months meeting, there were still 

plenty of vacant seats. If you can get to the meeting early, it is a great time to fly. The sun it 

behind you and we all enjoy watching other members planes in the air. Garbage at the field, Yes 

there are a couple of trash barrels at the field. We have to pay to have them dumped. If you keep 

some plastic bags in your flight box you can take your garbage with you. Please, if you pack it in, 

pack it out. The barrels are there to keep the site clean, not for your field garbage. 
 

PLANES & PROJECTS - Bring out that new ship so we can all take a look at it. Bring a 

prospective new member. Note: If you have any items for sale you can email me at 

ritatum61~msrncom or mail to me at the address below. 

ERCA WEB SITE —httw//home,comcast.net/~erca/. 

 

Ray Tatum — VP Newsletter Editor 
3124 Tanner Park Drive 

Eugene, Or. 97405 
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EUGENE RC AERONAUTS - MEETING - TUESDAY - AUGUST 23, 2005  
 

ATTENTION - MEETING AT NEW FLYING SITE – ATTENTION 
 

Meeting Start Time: 7:00 PM- PLEASE NOTE - WILL BE AT THE NEW ALVADORE 

FLYING  FIELD - MAP ATTACHED - SHOW UP EARLY AND FLY!!!!!!!! 

 

NEW ALVADORE SITE — We are cleared for takeoff and are holding this month’s meeting at the new site so all 

members can see what a great site this is. The gravel is on the roadway and parking area. The Club trailer is moved 

and grading of the runway is completed. You need to attend this meeting to see the site and offer your assistance 

on the remaining items to be completed. Word is that flying is great, bring your plane and come out early. With 

sunset at about 8:00PM there probably won’t be time to fly after the meeting. 

 

EUGENE TOY & HOBBY - Thanks to Eugene Toy and Hobby for their generous donation towards our new 

field. Go see Alan or Mark Agerter the next lime you need that new plane, engine, radio, parts or just stop by and 

say thank you. They are closer than someone on the line of a 1-800-phone number is and most likely just as 

competitive. 

 

TIM WAGNER FLYING FiELD (CINDERELLA) - our last club meeting on July 26, 2005 we had good turnout 

and served up 32 hotdogs, chips arid drinks for those arriving before the meeting. There were a number of 

members flying before and after the meeting. After the meeting adjourned there was no wind at all and was a great 

time to fly. 

 

NEW MEMBERS — I think the word is out about our new field. We have had a number of inquiries about joining 

our club. This is great news and we envision our membership will again rise. Pass the word around and bring a 

prospective member along to the meeting. If you are at the flying site and a visitor shows up, greet them and let 

them know that as a club, we welcome new members. Get their name, address and phone number to me and I will 

send them the next newsletter along with a membership application. 

 

PLANES & PROJECTS - Bring out that new ship so we can all take a look at it. Bring a prospective new member. 

Note: If you have any items for sale you can bring them to the meeting or email me at ritatumiWmsn.com or mail 

to me at the address below. I need to have by Wednesday the week before the meeting in order to include in the 

newsletter. 
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FOR SALE: 

 

Glen Hughes 541-935-0162 has the following Items; 

Sporty Forty ARE wI Supertiger-45, 4CR Hitec Radio - $ 150.00 

Thundertiger Trainer with Magnum 40, 4CH Hitec Radio - $150.00 

JR XF421 4 CR radio, receiver,4 servos,12V fuel pump,l2 V starter, glow plug igniter, 12V 

deep cell battery & props. - $ 100.00 

 
Mark Stafford 541-683-5445 has the following Items 

Javelin Pattern trainer wI OS 4611 $200. W/O 11 $11)0. 

OS 91 FX in great coitdition, orig box and instructions $150. 

 
 

 

 

 

ERCA WEB SITE —http ://home.comeast.net/~erea/. 

 

Ray Tatum — VP Newsletter Editor 

3124 Tanner Park Drive 

Eugene, Or. 97405 
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EUGENE RC AERONAUTS - MEETING - TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 27, 2005 New Start Time: 6:30 PM - 

EWEB MEETING ROOM - 500 EAST 4~ AVE. 

 

CARL HENSON FIELD - ALVADORE - Consider our club fortunate to come up with such a premier flying site. 

When we lost our last field September 2004, it may have been a blessing in disguise. We know a number of 

members lost interest in our club at that time but we are on the rise again, just ask the new members that have 

joined. The fence and flying stations are in place. Our club sign is in. The runway will be sprouting grass in the 

near future. Seeding of the runway occurred on September 20,2005. We will discuss flying—- -—activity at this 

meeting regarding the runway and new grass. Doug McWha can’t wait to start mowing. Doug ~ill need assistance 

with the mowing so check with him. Thanks to Frank, Bill, Chuck & Doug the clubhouse is painted. As the rain 

sets in lets keep in mind that we need to keep on the gravel road and park only on the gravel parking area. Let’s not 

allow ruts to occur m the non-graveled areas. The gravel area on the west of the clubhouse can be used for 

unloading and loading, but please, park in the designated area. There will be a BBQ at the June 2006 Meeting at 

the field, just a bit premature but I can’t wait 

 

FIELD RULES REMINDER — We are back to using our frequency rules we have used in the past. When you 

arrive, obtain your frequency pm and place your club card in the frequency pin location on the frequency board. 

This allows us to track the pins should you forget to replace before you leave the field. We still request that when 

you are not using your transmitter, don’t just set it on the flying bench, set it back in the clubhouse impound until 

you are ready to fly. Please make sure if you are the last to leave the field that the clubhouse door is locked and 

secure. Try the door after you lock it and replace the key back on the table. 

 

WINTER FLYING TIME — Just a reminder that during November, December, January, February-Saturday, 

Sunday & Wednesday flying time start is 12:00 Noon. Duck hunters use the adjacent ponds. Let’s make sure we 

comply with this, it’s my understanding they will shoot at anything that’s flying so you may want to contain the 

urge to start a little early. 
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PLANES & PROJECTS — Since the sky at Carl Henson Field is almost endless, there must be 

some new plane projects in the works, scratch or ARE we like to see them. We have seen some 

interesting projects in the past and new planes showing up for maiden flights. Flying at Cinderella 

was a bit confined for the larger planes, no excuses now. Will be great to see those big ships from 

the past come alive again. We miss the smoke trails. 

 

 

NEW MEMBERS During the past several weekends we have had a number of visitors come to 

the field and express an interest in joining. Word is out about our premier site our membership is 

growing. This is going to greatly benefit our club and will help us continue with our future plans 

for the field. 

 

ERCA WEB SITE —http ://home.comeast.net/~erea/. 

 

Ray Tatun -  VP Newsletter Editor 
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